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Dear Nicola Pollock

We have now completed our project which you kindly funded.  The project has been very successful in setting up a supportive volunteering scheme for people who use our day centre.  We have produced a report on the success of the project, which has been made available to other day centres and homeless agencies throughout the country.

As you can see from this report we have been able to provide regular voluntary work for 16 people and short term voluntary work for 21 people.  We have provided training, mentoring and support.  This has increased the skills, confidence and self esteem of formerly homeless people who have never had the opportunity to volunteer before.  2 have moved on to full time employment, 5 have become volunteers elsewhere and 5 have taken up education and training courses outside the centre.  It has also helped the centre in general by increasing the involvement of people who use the centre and breaking down barriers between workers and users.  

Due to the success of the project we have decided to continue it.  We have now integrated this project into our main activities and have secured funding to continue it through the Homeless Directorate at the DTLR.

Your grant of £3,304 has been spent on volunteers expenses and training as agreed.  I will forward a copy of our Annual Report and accounts in October when they are completed.

Thank you very much for your support in making this project happen.

Yours sincerely

Amanda Croome – Centre Co-ordinator

The centre was opened in memory of 

Michael Leddy and Peter Ryan and other friends 

who lived on the streets and died prematurely.
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